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Top stories from the week of February 15, 2021

Welcome to the new weekly George-Anne Inkwell Edition newsletter! Thank you for your present and
future readership! Be sure to grab a paper around campus or check us out online here.

YOUR LATEST NEWS FROM THE INKWELL

A Letter from the Editors
Hello GSU Armstrong Eagles! Thank you for coming on this journey with us. As you can see, we are excited to announce our latest media
venture, our weekly Inkwell newsletter. As our print edition has temporarily been reduced in frequency, we have decided to create a
different news source to bridge the gap. Let us know what you would like to see in next week's edition on the Google form below!

Thank you for reading,
Lila Miller and Thuy-Linh Dang,
Editors-in-Chief

Remembering Jeanne McGowan
Students, faculty, and staff of the Armstrong campus mourn the loss of Director of
Counseling, Jeanne McGowan, who passed away unexpectedly on Sunday, Jan. 3, 2021.
McGowan served as the head of Armstrong's Counseling Center for the past six years.

Renee Berry Takes Over the Writing Center

“Being able to do this job is a dream of mine, I started my career in writing centers. I’ve
always wanted to be involved in the writing center here on campus and I want to build
on the fine work that Dr. Deborah Reese in the 21 years that she ran the writing center,”
Berry said. 
“My goal is to continue what she’s done and bring us into the 21st century,” Berry said.

Terrace 2 Closing
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The Housing Department recently announced that one
of their buildings, Terrace 2 will be closing at the end of
the semester. What does that mean for students who
live on campus in the coming academic year?

Phi Mu Makes Valentines Cards
for Hospitalized Children

“We typically will do hospital visits, but
because we can’t do that, I’ve had to get pretty
creative,” Bailey Strickland, the philanthropy
chair of Phi Mu sorority, said. Instead,
Strickland and the other members of the
sorority made cards a chain of encouraging
words for the children at Children’s Miracle
Network.

What would you like to see more of?
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